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 Date:    January 24, 2024 
 
 To:    Commission Members, Property Owners, and Interested Parties 
 
 From:     Minh Chau Le 
     Commission Coordinator 
 
 Re:  Cancellation of January 24, 2024 Commission Meeting 
 
 
 
The January 24, 2024 meeting of the Pike Place Market Historical Commission is cancelled due to the 
lack of a commission quorum, with commissioner absence(s) reported on the day the meeting was to 
occur. 
 
The next full commission meeting is February 14, 2024. 
 
Please contact the Commissioner Coordinator Minh Chau Le at (206) 684-0229 or 
minhchau.le@seattle.gov if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO ACCESS COMMISSION AGENDAS ONLINE: Link to access meeting agendas 
 
To be added to agenda email list, contact 206-684-0228. 
 

 

https://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/historic-preservation/historic-districts/pike-place-market-historical-district#agendasminutes

